

KNIGHTLY NEWS

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Knights of Columbus #8902 8330 Lewis Ave., Temperance, MI 48182 734.847.2805 August 2023

Calendar of Meetings

DATEEVENTTime(s)August 8General meeting7 PMOLMCAugust 22Officers Meeting7 PMWesleys

Keep an eye on your emails for updates from Phil Wesley

CONGRATULATIONS ****

Knight of the Month July—Bill Dukeshire

Family of the Month July—Jim Dec Family



Quarte

Quarterly Calendar

August 8 5:30 PM

Exemplification—Small Hall

August 11 Family night—Toledo Mud Hens

Blood Drive August 25th , 11-5
Lois Wesley—chairman
Note: Set-up 9AM, teardown 4PM

August 27 8 AM Mass Corporate Communion

September 30 10 AM Adopt A Road

Essay Contest start October 1
Josh Shinaver—Chairman

New mass schedule; Effective 8-

Happy Birthday!

Jamie Southers

Scott Geiger

Delores Pfeil

Sherie Zak

Dave Sauter

Daniel Dec

Brian Zink

Cory Gase

Elaine Farrell

James Dec

Linda Combs

Paul Cal Keys

David Chorzempa

Erin Taylor

John Alexander

Todd Wagner

HAPPY ANNIV

Tom and Carolyn Condon

Robert and Sandra Potter

Greg and Marti Stewart

Pete and Sue Lavoy

Art and Mary Ringel

John and Lanice Andres

Bill and Bonnie Berry

Roberto and Helen Mendez

Mark and Carla Ellis

Mike and Becky Casey

Ilene and David Benvenuto

Tina and Dan Przyojski

Sharon and Phil Koenigseker

ANNIVERSARY



PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR KNIGHTS, OUR FAMILIES AND OUR FRIENDS

Merritt Mueller Barb Szczurek

Juanita Nelson Sister of John & Chris Barber

James Dec Rosemary Chorzempa and Larry

Jim Dec Chorzempa

Ken Tomczak Bill and Bonnie Berry

Ralph & Patti Wenski Josh Lavigne, son of Rick Lavigne

Susan Bialecki Iudy Piotrowski

Jon White Jack Zeiler

Nadine Dukeshire Jamie Southers

Carol Gerity Sheryl Lucia

Jean Waite Ed Zak

Katie Mikolajic Becky Sauter

Larry Smith Fr LaCuesta

Mike Hackett Ben LaCuesta

Nazar Yousif Hedo Dan McCormick and son Roman

Iamie N David Benvenuto

Brian Kehoe

Daniel and Marta Hoffman

Lanice Andres

Pat Casey

LuDonna Wlodarski

Dorice Bock

Rest in Peace—Cheryl Lynn

Usery

From the Grand Knight

Last month a few Council officers attended the Summer State Leadership meeting in Detroit. Over 100 Councils were represented at the gathering. Our State Deputy had the keynote address. He opened with this statement. 'I would guess that most of you 400 men in this room are the last holdouts in your family, including parents, siblings, and children, who are still regularly attending Sunday mass'. I was intrigued because it was so accurate for me. He went on to say; 'that is why it is so important for us to promote the Knights of Columbus and urge men to join. We need to get men back to church!'

August 8 we'll welcome 3 new Knights into our Council. Think of one man you can ask to join and ask him!

It is with sadness that we bid farewell to Fr Don. Our thoughts and prayers are with him as he joins his father in California. He has been very supportive of our Council and we thank him.

Some changes will occur with the transition. Indeed we already see mass times are changing. That will cause our Corporate Communion times to change. We will adapt and improvise and be flexible.

Thanks to those who participated in Adopt-A-Road! Family night at the Mud Hens is next week and 2 weeks from then is Blood drive.

Vivat Jesus! Your Grand Knight Rob Stoiber